
Dear Mr Simon Birmingham, 
 
In regards to the means testing on solar grid feed P.V. systems. We feel that the 
present Federal labour Govt has done a great injustice to people in the industry, 
residents of Australia, and to the environment. 
  
By placing a means test on the solar industry, not only has it slowed the industry, but 
has all but stopped people from wanting to install solar on their properties due to the 
lack of funding now available. The down turn is hurting everybody within this 
business. 
  
It also shows that the Federal Govt is not "fair dinkum " about wanting to reduce 
greenhouse emissions, as we have more sunlight hours per day than most other places 
in the world. They have shown their true colours, by giving more funds, to the 
supposed cleaning, of the filthy fossil fuel, that we all know as coal. What a joke. 
  
In keeping my email brief, all we can say is, either remove the means test or at least 
increase it to a more realistic level of income earned to $ 250,000.00, so that we can 
start to do something positive in reducing our carbon footprint. 
  
Kindest Regards 
Ray 
Midwest Solar & Electrical 
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